
SAVE THE DATE! 
 

Achieving Greater Reductions: 
 Taking Stormwater Pollution Improvements  

To the Next Level 
 

2017 Annual Public Hearing sponsored by  
The New Jersey Clean Water Council 

 
Thursday, October 19, 2017, 1:00 pm-4:00 pm 

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
Public Hearing Room 

401 East State Street, Trenton, New Jersey 08625 
 

PURPOSE OF THE HEARING 
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (USEPA) has identified NPS pollution as 
the nation’s largest water quality problem, causing impairment of approximately 
40% of surveyed rivers, lakes and estuaries in the Country. 
 
The New Jersey Clean Water Council (NJCWC) plans to seek public testimony on 
practices and approaches to address non-point source (NPS) stormwater pollution 
in impaired waterways.   The NJCWC would be very interested in hearing your 
recommendations for reducing non-point sources of pollution and improving 
impaired watersheds.  
 
WHO SHOULD ATTEND? 
Municipal and county officials, environmental/watershed groups, agricultural 
community, consulting scientists and engineers 
 
 
 
 A formal notice for the hearing with additional information will follow.  


